COMMUNICATION C31
ITEM NO. 1

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

September 14, 2021

From: jerry rosa

Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 3:02 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Sibella way high rise development

Hi my name is Jerry rosa | live very close to where you want to put this 12 story high rise. Please let’s have some
common sense here with this situation. Next door there is a 3 level town on top of commercial stores. This is still very
high but acceptable. 3 stories and higher for all of us to see from our houses is just an embarrassment. We did not buy
these houses to have 12 stories in front of our driveways. Make the right call and move on ..

thank you

Jerry rosa

Sent from my iPhone


ferranta
Public Mtg


